
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
MULTI FAMILY HOUSING GRANT PROGRAM 

 

On November 14, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at the Prineville City Hall, the Prineville City Council will 
hold a Public Hearing to take comments regarding a proposal to create a Housing Grant Program 
intended to stimulate the development of multi-family housing over the next two (2) years to 
help relieve higher development costs.  Proposed grant program would begin in 2024 to allow for 
a City of Prineville tax exemption for qualifying projects.  Written comments may be submitted 
to City Council by mail at City of Prineville, ATTN: Lisa Morgan, 387 NE Third Street, 
Prineville, Oregon 97754, or by email at cityhall@cityofprineville.com.   Any written comments 
must be received no later than November 14, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. and must include the sender’s 
name and address.    
 
 
 
 
 
 


